
From: Vick, Hannah <Hannah.Vick@fema.dhs.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Schimsa, RebeccaRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov
'Becker, Derrec'DBecker@emd.sc.gov

CC: Chandler, JacquelineJacqueline.Chandler@fema.dhs.gov
Date: 10/28/2015 5:27:54 PM

Subject: DRC Closings

All –
 
DRCs will start closing soon.  Would you like to announce the closings, or would you like those releases to come from 
SCEMD/FEMA?  It’s my understanding that SCEMD is working with the county EMDs and your office to schedule the 
closings, but I wanted to touch base on how we’d like to proceed when the final decisions about DRC closings are 
made. 
 
Rob – do you have a preference?  Thanks, hv
 
Hannah Vick
FEMA External Affairs
(715) 828-1147
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